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Date: {7 JUL 2020

Statement:

To whom it may concern,

Dogs and cats traveling from the South & Central continent of America, including Mexico, Cuba, Haiti
and Dominic Republic are by Aruban law (AB 1991 no.100) prohibited to enter.

In cases these animals arrive in Aruba they shall be quarantined and send back and in cases they are
clinically, suspicious to any disease shall be euthanized.

The costs will be charged to the owner and/or travel company.

Animals from other countries need pre-approval form the Veterinary Services of Aruba before traveling
to Aruba. Questions regarding the import requirements for Aruba can be send to
vetservice@despa.gov.aw.




